
 

Live with us. 
Work with us. 

 Invest in us. Spruce Community, 1055 Bow Valley Drive NE, Calgary, AB  T2E 8A9  T 403.266.2630  F 403.266.2641 

Spruce outbreak update – Friday, October 21, 2022 
This information is current as of October 21 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
The total number of active resident cases of COVID-19 at Spruce is currently 
13. As per current Alberta Health Service outbreak protocols, all 
symptomatic residents have been tested by rapid test or by AHS. We will 
provide results as soon as we receive them. No staff are showing symptoms 
or are COVID positive. 
 
Today’s update 

• The dining room remains open, however the coffee stations have 
been temporarily closed. We will be serving coffee/snacks daily in 
the atrium at 10 am, 3 pm and 8 pm. 

• Visitors are allowed in the building, but masks are recommended. 

• Residents who test positive must isolate for five days. After five days, 
if symptoms subside, they are allowed out of the suite. AHS directs 
that for an additional five days they must do the following: 

o Wear a mask while in common areas 
o Return to their suite for meals. 

Reminders 

• It is recommended that all residents wear a mask anytime you leave 
your suite or when anybody enters your suite. 

• Prior to attending medical appointments, please advise them that 
you are coming from a community in a Confirmed COVID-19 
Outbreak. 

• Please perform a self-check for symptoms each day. If you have new 
symptoms, please isolate and contact reception. 

 

Sincerely, 

Peter Lawrence 
Spruce Community Manager (plawrence@silvera.ca)  

mailto:plawrence@silvera.ca

